
Asking Questions & Other Tips Using Zoom
During the Virtual Open House Administration will share screen and include a presentation. 

Following the presentation, there will be opportunity to ask questions

Select Raise Hand and 
Administration will 

unmute your microphone 

Answer will be provided 
live, or as a typed response 

through Q&A panel

Click to Expand Screen 

Click to Adjust Audio & 
Microphone Settings

Click to Leave 
Meeting

Select Q&A and type a 
question.  Submissions will only 

be viewed by County staff

Raise Hand to notify 
Administration that 
you have a question


